Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School families,
This is Principal Nace reminding all of you of our 1st day of school with students is on Tuesday, August 31st.  Our teachers and staff, and Lincoln our service dog, are SO excited to greet and welcome our students back into our building come Tuesday.  
A quick reminder that our building will open at 7:15 AM, and students are considered late any time after 7:35 AM.  We do want parents to know that student drop offs to our building will remain the same, but student pick-ups will look a little different.  For student pick-ups, we plan to utilize the last row within our parking lot for parents to park and wait for your child to be dismissed, which will be immediately after the buses exit our parking lot.  A more detailed map and information is posted on our middle school webpage.  As always, our middle school webpage is a great resource for any / all important information specific to our middle school.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Both Mr. Fry, our new assistant principal, and I look forward to partnering with all of you to make this school year an amazing experience for all of our students!  As always, we appreciate your on-going support, and we want you to know that all of our contact information is available on our middle school page if you need to reach-out to either of us at any time.  
We are counting down the days until Tuesday!  Until then, have a great rest of your day and weekend!  Good bye.  
